NORTH DEVON COUNCIL

COUNCIL: 25 SEPTEMBER 2024

QUESTIONS TO THE LEADER OR THE CHAIR OF A COMMITTEE SUBMITTED UNDER PART 4 COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULES, PARAGRAPH 10.4 OF THE CONSTITUTION

Question for the Leader from Councillor Peter Leaver

"The Council, through the Strategy and Resources Committee, agreed to set up a cross party working group to look at the issue of car parks in North Devon. Can you update us on progress with that working group?"

Councillor Clayton, Leader's response

"We have received names from the Liberal Democrat and Independent Groups. We have not yet received names from the Conservative Group. As soon as these names have been received, we will be able to start scheduling meetings of the Car Park Review Working Group."